The meeting of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with the Ambassador
of the Republic of Latvia

On September 23, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met
with Ambassador of the Republic of Latvia to the Republic of Moldova H.E. Edgars
Bondars.

During the meeting, the current state of the Transnistrian file, priority areas of activity
for the promotion of policies in the field of reintegration of the country, efforts
undertaken by the authorities of the Republic of Moldova, in particular in the context of
the European integration process, were discussed.

In this regard, Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian thanked the Latvian side for
supporting the sovereignty and territorial integrity of the Republic of Moldova, as well
as our European aspirations.




